
 

 
 

  

  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
HATT Implements Emergency (COVID-19) Protocols 

Effective Immediately  
 

Agency to Observe Regular Operational Hours with Restricted Public Access to Administration 
Buildings 

 
Texarkana, Texas (March 18, 2020) - In an effort to reduce the spread of COVID-19 
(Coronavirus), the Housing Authority of the City of Texarkana, Texas (HATT) will implement 
its Emergency (COVID-19) Protocols, effective immediately. The Housing Choice Voucher 
Program (HCVP) office, Administration building, and property management offices will have 
limited public access until Further notice. 
 
HATT employees will continue to operate during regular business hours from 8:00am to 5:00pm, 
Monday – Thursday and 8:00am – 12:00 pm on Fridays. Residents have been notified of 
operational modifications due to the agency's emergency plan implementation. Recertifications, 
eligibility interviews and other business will be conducted by mail, phone, or e-mail. Scheduled 
inspections will continue unless tenants wish to reschedule them due to self-quarantine methods. 
 
The HATT advises HCVP participants to call HATT for any concerns at (903) 838-8548 ext. 0 
or email rodom@texarkanaha.org.  For our property management company, Envolve Client 
Services Group, please contact the properties as follows: 
 
Nancy Tyree – 903-838-6683 

Robison Terrace 

Hampton Homes 

Bright Street 

Williams Homes 

Scattered Sites 

 

Chad Lawrence – 903-831-7805 
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Renaissance Plaza 

 

Whitney Bohannon – 903-794-7674 

Rosehill Ridge 

 

Jessica Parker – 903-225-0455 

Pecan Ridge 

 

Sharon Luckenbaugh – 903-255-0005 

The Oaks at Rosehill 

 

Tonya Foreman – 903-838-8723 

Woodbridge 

Sandalwood 

TPFC Homes 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


